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September 14, 2020 
 
 
Laurie Hodson 

 
Okotoks, AB    
 
Sent via email:    
 
Dear Laurie Hodson: 
 
Re:  September 9, 2020 Correspondence 
 
As requested, your letter dated September 9, 2020 has been included in the 
September 14, 2020 Council agenda package under the “Delegation/Question Period 
by the Public” section.   
 
The will of Council is expressed through its debates and decisions, which information 
is publicly available and will not be commented on further here.  Further, it is not the 
role of the Town Council to comment on an excerpt from the Alberta Library Trustees’ 
Association Handbook.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wm. (Bill) B. Robertson 
Mayor 

 




